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A section of the Lakewalk will be detoured on Monday, September 14

[Duluth, MN] A section of the Lakewalk’s temporary path will be detoured for a day on Monday, September 14. This section is
within the Phase three of the Lakewalk Reconstruction area near the public restrooms and the Endion Station Inn. Crews will
be conducting work on storm water infrastructure. The Lakewalk will remain open, and detour signs will be posted.
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